
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 

July 28, 2016 
 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, David Caron, Steve Hope, John Stolecki 
Absent:  Troy Benner, Rick Poland, Jack Tedrow 
Also present:  Alexander (Sandy) Davis, Michelle Henkin 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:13pm. 
 
New Harbor Mooring Usage. 
Davis/Henkin have purchased two waterfront properties.  They requested to be added to 
the New Harbor waiting list.  Hope will add them.  Hope stated the next person on the 
list is a commercial shorefront owner.  There are currently 4 recreational landowners on 
the list.  About 12 out of 70 moorings in New Harbor are registered recreationally. 
 
Hope informed them there was space in Long Cove.  He thought an association fee may 
be charged for dock usage. 
 
Davis/Henkin asked about amending the ordinance to remove the condition of 
commercial moorings remaining commercial.  The committee unanimously agreed that 
presently it was not in the best interest of the town.  If boat usage should change to 
mostly recreational vessels then the committee would consider amending it. 
 
Mooring Permit Fees. 
Rachel reviewed a delinquent mooring list with Harbormasters.  Bills will be sent within 
the next few days. 
 
Minutes. 
The minutes from the 06/30/16 were approved unanimously with the following 
amendments:  2nd line in 3rd paragraph under “New Harbor Mooring Usage”—added the 
word commercial before word mooring and 1st paragraph under “Mooring Permit Fees”-
-changed the word conservation to conversation. 
 
Harbor Master Reports. 
All reported quiet harbors.  Ball stated he still has an unclaimed kayak. 
 
The next meeting will be held on August 25 @ 6pm. 
Agenda items to include:  overdue mooring permit fees 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
Staff liaison 
 


